
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 11/05/18 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been revising all 
areas of Maths and completing lots of 
reasoning and arithmetic questions 
using our knowledge and skills.    
English 
This week have continued our class 
novel: ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ by Michael 
Morpurgo. We have been looking at 
key skills for responding to reading 
questions and finding evidence in the 
text. Additionally, we have been 
revising key terminology for the 
grammar and punctuation test 
including answering test style 
questions.  We have continued to 
practice spellings from the lists that 
have previously been sent home.   

Next Week... 
 

SATs week 
 
Please ensure children are well rested, with a good breakfast and in 
school on time each day.  Thank you for your continued support.  
The children are welcome to bring a small mascot to ‘support’ them 
on the test days.  I will be making juice and toast before the tests 
each morning. 
 
 

 

 

In between the tests we will be doing some last minute revision and 
preparation as well as some well earned PE lessons and a bit of Art 
work to help us de-stress and relax!   

 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 
 w/b 14th May SATs week for Year 6 
 On May 18th we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding in school and children are invited to come to 

school in ‘red, white and blue’ or ‘wedding attire’.  On this day we will also be taking part in a ‘Monarchy 
Mile’ challenge alongside other Lancashire schools. Please ensure footwear is appropriate for walking, 
running or jogging on this day.   

 w/b 21st May Y6 PASSPORT TO SAFER CYCLING – Children will need: a bike in good road-worthy working order (no 
BMX bikes allowed), a safety helmet and a waterproof coat in case of wet weather.  They may also bring suitable 
‘sport shoes’ to wear.  

 25th May – we break up for the half term holiday at 3:15pm 
 Monday 11th June – School re-opens @ 8:55am. 
 Friday 29th June - Non-uniform day in exchange for prizes for the tombola stall at our PTA TABLE TOP 

SALE (Wed 4th July 3:30pm-5pm) 
 Provisional date for SPORTS DAY – Thursday 5th July @ 1pm 

Don’t Forget! 
 Picture News is now available on our School Website!  Please share this with your child each week to 

enhance their knowledge and understanding of the world around us. 
 

 

  Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate –  Jake.K 
 

Christian Value – Forgiveness - Alyssa 


